
  
 

 

Newsletter of the Housing Authority of Fort Fairfield    Spring 2018  
 

New Employees 
Please welcome your new Occupancy Specialist 
Jenna Burby, Accounts Clerk/HR/RSC Charles Scott 
and Maintenance Worker Kennan Charette. If you 
have any questions for them please don’t hesitate to 
ask as they transition into their new positions.  
There will be a Meet and Greet with Jenna on 
Tuesday April 10, 2018 at 10:00 am. Please join us 
at the David Bernard Community Room and meet 
your new Occupancy Specialist! 

Tiger Basketball Camp 
Boys Grades 1-8 June 18-22 

Girls Grades 1-8, June 25-29 
If anyone has a child(ren) that may be interested in 
the Basketball Camp please register your child(ren) 
with Larry Gardner. 

Spring Reminder 
“Spring” will soon be here and we 
would like to remind everyone to park 
only in designated parking areas. Do not 
park any vehicles on the seeded areas. If you cause 
damage, maintenance will fix it at your cost.  

Spring Clean-Up 
Clean up for Morningview & Borderview housing 
areas will be conducted in May. Clean-up will be 
conducted on the following dates: 
Borderview:   May 20, 2018 
  Garbage Pick-up: 8:00AM 
  Clean-Up:   4:00PM  

 
Morningview:   May 20, 2018  
  Garbage Pick-up: 8:00AM 
  Clean-Up:  3:00PM 
The Town Wide Clean-Up will take place May 14-
17. The Town will pick up most household items  

 
free of charge. If you wait until the 20th Maintenance 
will charge for any items needed to be picked up. 
REMINDER 1 BAG OF GARBAGE EQUALS 8 
HOURS OF COMMUNITY SERVICE!!! 

This is the easiest and fastest way to earn those hours 
and even get ahead! Don’t miss out! 

Volunteers 

Looking for ways to earn community service or need 
hours for FED CAP?  The Housing Authority will be 
looking for volunteers to help with summer 
maintenance. If you are interested please call the 
Housing Office at 207-476-5771. 

Air Conditioners 
Please call the office to schedule an appointment to 
have your air conditioners installed.  This is needed 
to ensure they are properly installed so there will be 
no damage and for safety reasons, there will be a 
charge for the service.  If you install your A/C 
please call the office so Maintenance can verify it 
was installed correctly at your expense.  

Open Window/Door Rule 
Spring may be here, but the "No Open 
Window/Door" rule remains in effect until May 1st 
or, authorized by Housing.  If a window/door is 
found open before then, there will be a charge of 
$50.00, per occurrence. Open windows only when it 
is warmer outside then your thermostat is set for. 

School Lunch Program 
Just a reminder that the School Lunch Program is 
returning this Summer. Times will be announced at a 
later date.  

Gardens 
If you are interested in having a flower or vegetable 
garden please make sure you clearly mark the area.  



The Housing Authority is not responsible if your 
garden has not been properly maintained or marked. 
The Housing Authority encourages everyone to have 
a green thumb! 

Slow Down 
Children are out and about so please take care, drive 
slowly and pay attention.  Parents please keep eyes 
on your children at all times when they are out to 
avoid any harmful situation that may arise. 

Pets 
Please pick up after your pet.  If it poops you scoop! 
All pets must be on a leash if they go outside, 
including cats. Per the Pet Policy of the Housing 
Authority you can have only 1 cat, or 1 dog, not 
both. Please report any strays so that the Housing 
Authority can find a proper home for them. 
Remember kids like to runaround barefoot in the 
summer and they should not have to worry about 
stepping in your dog’s mess.  
If you have any questions regarding the Housing 
Authority or its rules and regulations please feel free 
to contact the office so that they can be correctly 
answered for you.  

 

HAVE A GREAT SPRING!!!! 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  


